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Subject: Don't restrict housing choices

From: Annika Moran  
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 9:19 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Don't restrict housing choices 

Hello, I am a resident of Ann Arbor and have been my entire life. I am a young worker and would love 
to continue to live in Ann Arbor long-term but due to the extremely limited supply of housing and high 
costs this unfortunately seems unrealistic. Because of the city's historic zoning restrictions, working-
class and young working people are increasingly unable to afford to live here, which I see negatively 
impacting many sectors of the City, from its culture to its traffic to its restaurant scene. Apart from 
that, I also believe it is outrageously unfair that working people cannot afford to live in the city that 
they themselves build and operate on a day to day basis, forcing further cost burdens on already-
struggling families when they must pay for increased transportation costs rather than living in an 
affordable home closer to where they work and do business.  

We need denser, more affordable housing options within the city which will improve the City for all 
people!   

Sincerely,  
Annika Moran 


